
2025 National Farm Business Management 
Scholarship Application 

Fort Worth, TX    June 9-12, 2025 

NFRBMEA is pleased to offer three, $1,000 scholarships for early career members to attend the 
2025 National Farm Business Management Conference. 

Applications are due April 21, 2025 
Recipients will be notified by May 1, 2025 

Eligibility: 
• Current NFRBMEA Member
• Early Career defined as in first five years of farm business management career
• First time attendee at this year’s 2025 Conference

Visit nfrbmea.org to view conference details, including associated costs. Priority will be given so 
as to distribute awards across multiple states. Email completed application to Ron Dvergsten, 
President NFRBMEA at ron.dvergsten@northlandcollege.edu 

Name: 

Mailing Address: 

Email Address 

Phone #: Preferred Method of 
Contact: 

Please respond to the following: 
Describe your current role as a farm business management educator. 
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https://www.nfrbmea.org/
mailto:ron.dvergsten@northlandcollege.edu


What do you hope to take away from your experience at the 2025 National Farm 
Business Management Conference? 

Send completed application by mail or email to Ron Dvergsten, President of NFRBMEA at 
ron.dvergsten@northlandcollege.edu 
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